
Ottawa, December 11th 1916.

I desire to thank you for your kind compliance

with our request to send an Engineer of your Department

to inspect, when completed, the proposed Eighway bridge

in the Six Mations reserve, near Brantford.

In accordance with your request I beg to enclose

plan (and strainacet) of the proposed bridge, furnished

by the Hamilton Bridge Works Company.

Your obedient servant,

F.D.W. Lea

Asst. Deputy and Secretary.

F.A. Mc Lean Esq., C.E.

Deputy Minister,

Department of Public Highway's,

Toronto, Ont.
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